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Melbourne hearing on end of life choices 
The parliamentary inquiry into end of life choices will hold a further public hearing in Melbourne on 
Wednesday, 16 September. 

The hearing by the Legal and Social Issues Committee will be from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm in the Legislative Council 
Committee Room at Parliament House. 

The schedule of witnesses is available from the Committee’s website. 
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